
Student Voice
Meeting minutes

September 22, 2023
Meeting details

Time: 12PM
Location: Roth Cafe

12:06PM
● Start of the meeting with the members present:

Alex Herz
Rachel Truskinovsky
Evan Christian Demushkin
Perry Tucciarone
Laura Martarono
Katrina Lovett
Suanne Agugliaro
Dawn Villacci
Diana Kubik
Victoria Mylott
Nicole Diaz
Jarryd Barretto
Double O
Misook

● New Business
❖ Feedback from students:

➢ Some students want more pop-ups events within dine-in this semester.
➢ Students would like more fruit options at dine-in including strawberries

and blueberries.
➢ Some students want the trash bin next to the dishwasher. It was taken

away because students would place reusable utensils and plates to the bin.
➢ There is a strong smell in the dishwasher area at West Side Dining.
➢ Add Old Bay Seasoning to East Side dine-in.
➢ Students expressed appreciation for Eddie at the omelet section at East

Side dine-in.
➢ Students would like to have more utensils and napkins at Roth. To be more

sustainable, these items were placed behind the lines.



➢ Students expressed concerns about the long lines at Roth. SBU Eats is
working to reduce the wait times.

➢ Students love the interactions and customizable options available at Roth
Cafe.

➢ Students love the stir-fry at Roth Cafe.
➢ Students discussed the change of the value meals with pizza at SAC. This

problem has been resolved. The two slices of pizza and two garlic knots
are back. There was a pasta option in the value meals last semester that is
being brough back to SAC Pizza.

➢ No sauces/condiments at Roth after or during rush hours. Need additional
condiment pumps to be put out.

➢ The ice machine in Subway is usually empty.
➢ Students expressed concerns about Subway not cutting the sandwiches,

but that has been resolved.
➢ Students would like to have salad bowls at Subway. These are available,

although the students may not know about it. It will be added to the “Did
you know” section of the weekly email.

➢ A student submitted her recipe for the competition, and the student did not
receive a response. Follow up will be done.

❖ The ice cream flavor of peanut butter and jelly will not be available anymore due
to nut allergy concerns.

❖ The hours of operation of the dining halls changed because very few students
were going to the dining halls between 12am to 1am.

❖ It is important to remind students to talk to SBU Eats representatives to give their
feedback, questions, and comments.

❖ Important to promote our mission to help students with their needs. We could use
the screens with the chargers.

❖ Next weekly meeting will be at SAC on September 29 at 12pm.

1:06PM
● Adjournment


